
APPENDIX 4 
From: David Bolesworth  
Sent: 01 August 2022 14:29 
To: Licensing (MBC) <LicensingMBC@maidstone.gov.uk> 
Subject: New street trading application  
 
 
Hi , to whom it may concern, I have received an email from Kerry Watson of  
Licencing asking for my views on a new Street trading application from a gentleman who wishes to 
trade with an organic coffee stall in Week Street Maidstone outside of WHSmith’s 
As you are all fully aware I already have my Street trading licence for Week Street for hotdogs & hot 
drinks from which l do already sell all types of coffee including organic , different types of hot teas 
including organic specialty’s & hot chocolate.  
Therefore l am going to object firstly on that reason but also regarding the siting of the stall outside 
WHSmith’s , l’m afraid l cannot see where precisely it could go as there is no space & also we have 
Wendy’s Burgers restaurant opening shortly on the corner of Week Street & Earl Street so l do 
believe that the hot drinks sector is very well catered for in that precise area of town. l have included 
some photos of Week Street taken on Saturday to illustrate what l mean about space on that 
location yours sincerely David Bolesworth 
Sent from my iPhone 
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